
Shared Ministry Workgroup Notes for November 2023 
 
 
The Shared Ministry Workgroup has been meeting regularly throughout the summer.  Here is a 
summary of what has been discussed/planned to date: 
 

1. Hayride – The hayride at Good Shepherd had a good turnout from both churches. Good 
Shepherd had a good setup for the event.  Approx. 90 attended. 

2. Prayer Group – No prayer group meetings will be held during Advent.  Meetings will 
resume on Wednesdays at 9:00 pm via Zoom starting Jan. 3, 2024. 

3. Thanksgiving Eve service will be Wednesday, Nov. 22 at 7:00pm at Good Shepherd.  The 
service will be streamed on the Good Shepherd facebook page:  
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100066347804352 

4. Talent Show – A shared ministry talent show is being planned for April 2024. 
5. Both churches will work on strategic plans in 2024. 
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